
 
 
 
UPDATE: March 4, 2020 
 
Patrons of the Engine Room in White River Junction determined not at risk for COVID-19 
 
People who attended the private event at The Engine Room in White River Junction on the 
evening of Friday, February 28, and were determined to be a close contact to the person who 
tested COVID-19 presumptive positive, have been contacted.  
 
Any other patrons of The Engine Room have been determined to not be at risk for COVID-19, 
and are not being asked to quarantine or have testing for COVID-19. If you have questions or 
concerns about this event, please contact the Vermont Health Department 802-863-7240. 
 
For more info on the new coronavirus, visit healthvermont.gov/COVID-19. 
 

http://healthvermont.gov/COVID-19

